
  

 
 
IPA Delhi Chapter conducted a meeting on 5th December, 2019 in New Delhi which was 
attended by Gurmit Singh - National President, IPA, C.S. Gupta - National Secretary, IPA, 
Vinay Gupta - National Treasurer, IPA, Sushant Sinha – GM, Marketing and Events, IPA, Dr. 
K.B. Sood - Hospital Consultants, Nous Hospital Consultants and Ms. Vandana Menon - 
Architect also joined the meeting as special invitees along with Executive Committee 
Members of IPA Delhi Chapter. 
 

 
  
The meeting started with a welcome address by M.K. Gupta, Chairman – IPA Delhi Chapter. 
He talked about the various activities conducted by IPADC during the previous year. These 
included distribution of educational materials on WPD to children of EWS category at a 
charitable school Bharat Sewa Samiti in Delhi; holding a painting competition with the theme 
“I SAVE WATER”; conducting IPPL 2019; participation of IPADC in a meditation camp at 
Karmapa International Buddhist Institute organized by Mahabodhi International Meditation 
Centre; donating under ‘I Save Water’ programme; distribution of aerators to students and 
staff at Sagar School at Tijara, Rajasthan. M K Gupta emphasized that the main aim was to 
send out a strong message on ‘I SAVE WATER’. A technical seminar was also conducted on 
‘Latest Technologies for High Rise Piping Systems’ in June 2019. 
 
Gurmit Singh gave a brief about Vision 2020 for IPA and requested all to join hands and 
contribute as much as possible to take IPA to a higher level.  
 

 



  

 
A detailed discussion took place on activities and events planned for 2020. Dr. Sood was 
requested to give articles for IPT on Hospital Plumbing Modernization and latest trends. 
 
Ms. Vandana Menon, Architect discussed at length the social work being done by their 
organization in Gurugram to save and harvest water. She said that she was keen to join hands 
with IPA to promote water conservation. Gurmit Singh requested her to prepare a blueprint on 
water saving projects in the next two months so that the future course of action could be 
worked out. The meeting had fruitful discussion on ‘I Save Water’ and water harvesting, and 
M K Gupta thanked everyone for their contribution. 
 
 
 


